
Letter to Doctor

Dear Doctor:

Our resort has established a Modified Work Program which is recognized by Management, our Employees, and WorkSafeBC.  

Our approach is to focus on our employees’ abilities, while recognizing any identified limitations.  Where appropriate, we will offer modified work that assists recovery and can be performed safely and effectively without placing your patient or other employees at undue risk.  This approach helps to protect the employment relationship and will reduce your patient’s income loss. 

We are committed to ensuring our employees work within their identified abilities and limitations.  Recognizing this, it would be appreciated if you would complete the attached Physical Assessment Report for consideration of suitable modified work.

Should there be a cost associated with completing the report please send an invoice to     _______________________.

We thank you for your assistance and cooperation in facilitating your patient’s recovery.  Should you have any questions, please contact myself at (phone number).

Yours Sincerely,
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